
Japanese Grant to the People Affected by the Earthquake in the 

Northwest Region in Iran    

 

 The Inauguration ceremony of the school in Ahar city of East Azerbaijan 

was held on October 27th, 2014. This school was damaged by the earthquake 

in the northwest region in Iran in 2012, and reconstructed by the Japanese 

grant. 

 H. E. Ambassador Haneda took part in the ceremony and delivered speech 

together with Mr. Sedighi, Ahar Governor, Mr. Fallah, Majlis Representative, 

Eng. Saaee, Director General of Crisis Management of East Azerbaijan, Dr. 

Nouri, Managing Director of East Azerbaijan Red Crescent Society, Eng. 

Saberi, Deputy Planning of Renovation, Development and Equipment of 

State Schools and Hojjatoleslam Hajizadeh, Ahar’s Friday Prayer Leader. 
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